
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
CITY OF SPOKANE FLAG COMMISSION 

 
The regularly scheduled May 16, 2020, meeting of the City of Spokane’s 

Flag Commission has been cancelled.  
 

The City of Spokane Flag Commission’s regularly scheduled meeting scheduled for 
1:00 p.m. on Saturday, May 16, 2020, has been cancelled.  

 
 
 


